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Hi Dennis,  

As we discussed on the phone last week, we had a telephone call with Martin and Tim to 
discuss issues related to the above referenced Nokia Bluetooth Adapter.  During the call, 
we agreed to make two slight modifications to the device's user manual to address certain 
concerns that have been raised.  These changes have been made and are included in the 
attached version of the manual.

First, in order to satisfy one of the conditions that will be on the grant (informing 
distributors and end-users must be informed of the RF exposure compliance requirements for
using this device) we agreed to put an explicit statement that the device is approved for 
use only with compatible Nokia handsets and not for any other use.  This statement has 
been added on page 24 in the FCC Notice section of the manual.  

Second, Martin and Tim recommended that we add a statement in the manual informing the 
user that the device is intended to be used with a compatible bluetooth headset and is not
intended for use when the phone is held to the ear.  We have added this language on page 8
in the "Getting Started" section of the manual.  

I believe that these changes fully address the concerns that have been raised and will 
allow the grant to be issued.  Please let me know if there is anything else you need or if
there is anything else we need to do.

Best regards,

Leo Fitzsimon 
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